
We have had lots of fun in Maple Class recently, 
as it has been so sunny we’ve spent most 

afternoons in our outdoor area. 
We have experienced many activities related to 

farms and farm animals.
We have explored some new stacking and bowling 
toys in number time and moved onto a Jack and 

the Beanstalk story sack in sounds time. 

Staff change

From Monday 17th March we will have 
a change of staff in Maple Class.

Miss Stewart will be moving to Birch 
Class and Miss Cavanagh will be 

joining us in Maple Class.

We had a great trip to the farm on 
Friday, all the children walked 
around to see some animals and 

some also enjoyed time in soft play 
with others choosing to stay in the 

quiet Welly Shed room instead.


